
PART-TIME CLERK  

 

Blanco County is accepting applications for a part-time employee in the County Clerk 

office (Monday, Wednesday, and Friday).  Applicants must have good general office 

skills including, but not limited to telephone etiquette, handling of correspondence and 

operation of office machines.  A link to the application is located at the bottom of this 

page. All applications must be submitted to the County Clerk’s office and will be 

accepted until position is filled.  Blanco County is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

 


